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Nunavut Maligaliurvia  
Legislative Assembly of Nunavut 
Assemblée législative du Nunavut 

R E L E A S E 
 

Regular Members’ Caucus Presents First-Ever 

Letter of Expectation to the Executive Council 
 

IQALUIT, Nunavut (May 29, 2019) - John Main, Chairperson of the Legislative Assembly’s 

Regular Members’ Caucus, today tabled the first-ever Letter of Expectation to the Executive 

Council of Nunavut. 

 

Chairperson Main said, “When all Members of the Legislative Assembly held our Retreat in 

Pond Inlet following the 2017 general election, we made the decision not to undertake a formal 

mid-term review of the Executive Council. As we now approach the mid-point of our term of 

office, the Letter of Expectation that the Regular Members’ Caucus has presented to the Premier 

articulates our expectations for all Cabinet Ministers and makes it clear that their performance 

will be evaluated on an ongoing basis for the remainder of the life of this Assembly.” 

 

Copies of the Letter of Expectation may be downloaded from the Legislative Assembly’s website 

at: https://assembly.nu.ca/tabled-documents. 
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For more information: 

John Main, MLA (Arviat North-Whale Cove) 

Chairperson, Regular Members’ Caucus 

Tel: (867) 975-5127 
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